## WS

## Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Dear Parents / Carers,

Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> March

We have had another exciting week in Year 3. We started the week with our first swimming lesson. The children thoroughly enjoyed them and they displayed our school values at all times by being respectful, patient and courageous. We are very proud of them! Just a reminder, that swimming lessons will be happening every Monday until May half term.

In English, we have begun a new writing unit based on the book 'The Stone Age'. The children eagerly used the knowledge they gained during last week's trip to write the story about a boy who time-travels to the Stone Age. We are focussing on using different sentence types in our writing and will be developing this further during the next two weeks.

In maths, we started a new unit about measurement. The children spent this week learning about units of length – mm, cm and m. They showed great curiosity and resilience when converting between the units so that they could compare and order measurements.

In Science, we are learning about nutrition and spent time thinking about healthy and unhealthy food types. In History, we watched a 3D tour of a real-life 5000-year-old Neolithic village called Skara Brae and learned about what life would have be like living there during the Stone Age.

Starlings class finished the week with their class assembly all about the Stone Age. We are very proud of their achievement and teamwork.

Here is a reminder regarding some date coming up:

- Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> and Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> Parents Evening
- Friday 17<sup>th</sup> March Magpies class assembly
- Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> March Sparrows class assembly

We would like to congratulate these children on receiving a golden leaf this week:

Harry C – For showing care and kindness towards his classmates.

Anna – For living by our school values each and every day.

Mara – For being an enthusiastic learner in English and History this week and producing some outstanding written work.

Chloe - For working hard in every lesson and being a cheerful and helpful member of Magpies.

Debrah – For trying so hard to sound out and blend when reading new words

Sophie – For becoming a more confident learner and believing more in herself.

Wishing you a restful weekend.

The Year 3 Team

mdunne@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk